
 

 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

January 2022 Newsletter 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: 1-800-251-1821 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

Celebrating 60 years—we value your business!  

SANTA CLAUS PARADE 

We would like to thank everyone who took part in our 
annual Santa Claus parade on Sunday the 5th of Decem-

ber. A special thank you to Joanne for organizing the 
event, the Fire Department and to all the volunteers who 
created amazing floats, to those who prepared the hot 

dogs, hot chocolate and cookies. Thank you also to 
Beachburg Lion’s Club and Wilderness Tours. and to 

everyone who lined the streets to watch.    

Merry Christmas! 

CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING 2021 

We would like to send a very special thank you out to 
Lorraine and Larry who organized our 4th annual Christ-
mas Tree Lighting on December 3rd. Thank you also to 
the many others who volunteered in so many ways from 
supplying our Christmas Tree, to planting the tree, to 
those who made the cookies and served the hot choco-
late, those who brought ornaments for the tree and 
those who helped out that night. We truly appreciate all 
your hard work. A final thank you to everyone who came 
out that night to take part. If you have not seen the dis-
play, tree and lights please stop by. 

 Upcoming 
Events 

Jan. 1st      HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Jan. 7th      Darts - 7:00 pm          

  Westmeath Rec.                   

  Centre upstairs hall 

Jan. 11th &25th Making Melodies          

  with Miss Erica - 10 am             

          Westmeath Rec.                

  Centre upstairs hall 



ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE WHEN YOU     
COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO ADVERTISE,PLEASE CONTACT 
LYNN OR HEATHER AT  wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

FOR HALL 

BOOKINGS 

Please call  

Marg Gervais     

613-587-4838 

 ELECTRONIC VERSION OF WDRA         

NEWSLETTER 

If you are interested in receiving the WDRA 

newsletter electronically, please send  

a message to wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 613-587-4756 

The WDRA is looking for volunteers to work 
our monthly bingo at the Delta Bingo and 
Gaming Center.  For more information, or to 
volunteer wdra@nrtco.net 

DARTS 

Starting 7 January 2022 at 7::00 p.m. 
Westmeath Hall, 115 Synton Street 

All COVID rules will apply, including wearing a mask to en-
ter the hall  and  

proof of full vaccination. 
The bar will be open (if COVID allows) 

Cost is $5.00 per person 
50/50 will take place 

Your are required to bring your own darts. 

The WDRA would like 
to thank Bruce Drew 

for replacing the        
automatic door          

operator controls at 
the hall entrance. It 

was greatly                 
appreciated. 

THE WRA WOULD LIKE 

TO WISH EVERYONE   

A VERY HAPPY       

NEW YEAR… 

good wishes for good 

health, good friends, 

neighbours, family and 

good times ... looking 

forward to  a more 

normal year ahead…  

here’s wishing!   

Cheers to 2022! 

PENDING COVID RESTRICTIONS 

mailto:wdra@nrtco.net

